From:
 Summers, Nikki

 To:
 APPStaff

 Subject:
 PTA Update

Date: Friday, August 26, 2016 4:32:50 PM

Update from yesterday's PTA Meeting

We had LOTS of parents at the meeting - YAY!! Great job Kindergarten teachers for the recruiting that you did. It definitely helped!

The majority of the meeting was spent "talking-up" all of the amazing things that our PTA does for the students at Appleton. Corey and Chad both did a fabulous job making sure these parents see the value of their participation.

Stephanie Keller gave a budget report.

We talked about the new shirt style and the fact that we will be given another opportunity to order in the spring.

Carnival date was set - Friday, September 23rd; 5-8 p.m.

**Please read the information that Corey sent out earlier and let me know if you have any questions.

Upcoming PTA Events:

- 1. Spell-A-Thon >> October/November
- 2. Craft Fair >> December
- 3. Talent Show >> Springtime

That's It! Quick & Easy! Nikki ©